
 

 
 

 
June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reward Trips –, Wednesday 17th July  
  
I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to Darrington Golf Course as part of rewards and 
enrichment.  
  
Payment Details  
The College is covering the cost of the visit.  There is no cost to parents. 

Arrangements for the Visit 
 
Students will take part in the driving range, during lesson time with Mr Harnell. All equipment is 
provided. 
 
Students will be in the normal uniform as this will be part of their school day and provide a reward 
or an enrichment experience. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below and the medical form attached and return to Mr. Wilkinson 
as soon as possible. 
 
At all times prior to the departure of the visits, the college reserves the right to review the 
placement of any student based upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L Harnell 
 
Mr. L Harnell 
Head of Year 10      
 
 


